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Following the Government’s decision for some pupils to return to school from 
the 1st June 2020, the following amendments to the existing Toileting and 
Intimate Care Policy will be followed.  
 

 Any member of staff engaging in intimate care with some pupils must 
wear PPE provided. 

 If a member of staff has been identified as vulnerable and instructed to 
not provide personal/intimate care as a result of their risk assessment, 
they must not engage in an activity that would pose a threat. This 
includes nose-wiping, toileting, attending to nose bleeds etc.  

 If a second member of staff is required, staff should contact the office. A 

second member of staff will then attend whilst adhering to social 

distancing guidelines. Soiled clothes should be double bagged and kept 

in a safe area at least 2m away from staff and pupils 


